U

| College of Health
& Human Performance
UNIVERSITY of FLORIDA

Office of the Dean

From: "Reid,Michael B" <michael.reid@ufl.edu>

Date: Sunday, March 22, 2020 at 10:51 PM

To: ". HHP - Faculty & Staff" <hhpfacultyandstaff@hhp.ufl.edu>
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Dear Colleagues,

You may be aware that one of today’s newly reported cases of COVID-19 is an HHP undergraduate
student (http://www.ufl.edu/health-updates/covid-19-cases/). It is not clear that this poses a threat

to any HHP employee or student. However, safety is our primary concern.

As we define the issue, | ask that all HHP supervisors provide alternate work arrangements for
employees and students on Monday, March 23. No one in HHP should work on campus tomorrow.
Anyone who arrives in the building should adhere to good public health practices — social distancing,
hand washing, etc. — and leave campus at the earliest opportunity.

We will work with University authorities to clarify any potential risk and establish future options — if
any -- for working on campus. That information will follow in a separate e-mail tomorrow.

Stay safe,

Mike

Michael B Reid, PhD
Dean & Professor

College of Health & Human Performance
University of Florida
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